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From: Trina White <whytedragon@fmtc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 12:41 PM
To: sen.chuckriley@state.or.us
Cc: Sen DeBoer; Sen.MarkHass@state.or.us; Sen Prozanski; Sen.KimThatcher@state.or.us; SGGA Exhibits
Subject: VOTE NO ON HB2190

We respectfully ask that you vote no on HB2190.  

Thank you, 

Robert and Trina White 


